
From: Brett Nissen [mailto:Brett.Nissen@minterellison.com]  

Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 4:31 PM 
To: Melanie Mitchell; Chambers - Hamberger SDP; Alex Bukarica; rachel.smith@coalservices.com.au; 

Bruce Grimshaw; David Carey; cbolger@professionalsaustralia.org.au; 
aguy@professionalsaustralia.org.au; Graham South; AMOD; Andrew Thomas 

Subject: RE: AM2016/34 - Application to vary the Black Coal Mining Industry Award (2010) - Mines 

Rescue Employees [ME-ME.FID2354931] 

 
Dear Associate 
 
We act for QMRS in relation to AM2016/34. 
 
Our client has been served with the CFMEU’s application and submissions, and the affidavit of Mr 
Vickers. 
 
Our client consents to the proposed amendments to the Black Coal Mining Industry Award 2010 and 
to the course of action proposed by the CFMEU in its application.  
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Regards 
____ 
 
Brett Nissen 
Senior Associate  
T +61 7 3119 6512 M +61 421 336 938  
brett.nissen@minterellison.com  
MinterEllison Waterfront Place 1 Eagle Street Brisbane QLD 4000 
minterellison.com Follow us on LinkedIn and Twitter  
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